
Are you expecting a new baby?  
If so, why not come along and meet other parents-to-be.  

Enjoy a coffee, cake and make special mementos  to celebrate the 
arrival of your baby

Crafts will include; welcome to the world book, mobile, sensory 
toys, memory box and lots more

Booking is required
For more information please call 0117 3533503

First Saturday of every month
10.00 - 11.00am

At Southern Links Children’s Centre, 
Whittock Road, Stockwood, BS14 8DQ

Coffee, Cake & Make!

Next date 
6th January 2018

Hi 

This is  Rachel Allsop, the Information Advice and Guidance 

worker for Children’s centres in South Bristol, including 

Southern Links. 

 My role is to support parents and carers of children under 

five, including mums to be, on a range of issues, including 

childcare, employment, maternity and paternity rights as well 

as advice on family related benefits. 

 If you think I may be able to help you  and  would like a              

confidential one to one appointment at the children’s centre 

please speak to a member of staff or fill in our online form at; 

askcyps@bristol.gov.uk https://www.bristol.gov.uk/

schools-learning-early-years/help-for-parents-

returning-to-work  

 

Is this your child?!

Date:  Monday 8th January 2018 Time: 1.00 – 3.00pm

At Southern Links Children’s Centre, Ilminster Ave, Throgmorton Road, 
Knowle, BS4 1HR

Limited crèche available
Telephone 0117 3533503 and book your place today!

Why not join our                        
Parenting Course…

Talk to other 
parents about 
different ways 

of coping?

Learn about your child/ren’s 
development  and their 

needs? Come along and 
learn more about 
communicating 

and staying calm?

All children go through challenging behaviour at 
some point.  Its part of growing up.  It’s what you 
do that’s important

Southern Links Children’s Centre, main office Whittock Road, 

Stockwood, Bristol, BS14 8DQ.  Telephone 0117 3533503 

8 week 

course 

We have had a great year here at the children’s centre – spending 
time with lots of families in groups, at events and, of course, our 
parties! 

As many of you may have heard, we have now increased our area of 
support to include Knowle – using our Ilminster Avenue centre. 
This has meant that we have combined two small teams to ensure 
that we are supporting as many families in this part of South Bristol 
as we can. 

We have also spent lots of time developing intergenerational                     
projects within the areas – meaning that we have been bringing 
families, children and older people together to share experiences 
and work on developing our community together. We now have a 
community development worker within the centre called Hannah 
who gives us the opportunity to invite people of all ages to spend 
time together.  There is a little bit more about some of this work on 
page 2, but it is something that we hope to spend more time                
developing next year. 

Our partnerships with the Health department are stronger than ever 
and we are now working very closely with midwives and Health       
visitors. The centre hosts weekly antenatal sessions with the                    
midwives and the local health visitors run their health clinic at the                  
Stockwood Children’s Centre every Wednesday. 

Our new sling library has now launched and is available (starting 
again in January) for parents to come and try on and get advice on 
baby wearing/carrying on the 2nd and 4th Wednesday of every 
month. We are very lucky to have this available as it is in the only 
one within a children’s centre in the whole of Bristol. 

2017 

Southern Links 
Newsletter 

We hope to see many of you at next week’s Christmas parties so we 
can celebrate the end of a great year in our community and              

                  hopefully get to see Santa too.  All the staff here at the            

                   centre wish you a Merry Christmas and hope you   

                       have a very Happy New Year. 

First Aid 
 

First aid session run buy St Johns 

Ambulance on; 

 

Tuesday 23rd Jan-  10.00am at  

St Augustine's church in Whitchurch 

 

Wednesday 24th Jan - 10.00am at 

Ilminster Avenue nursery school in 

Knowle 

 

Friday 26th J an - 1.15pm at                   

Southern Links Children’s Centre at 

Stockwood.  

Weaning Sessions 

Following the baby group at St.    

Augustines: 

 Tuesday 30th January at 10.45am 

 Tuesday 27th February at 10.45am 

 Tuesday 27th March at 10.45am 

Dates for the Diary 

Join our baby groups for  

Southern Links Children’s Centre, main office Whittock Road, Stockwood, Bristol, BS14 8DQ               

Telephone 0117 3533503 

Most of our team at our festive Christmas lunch! 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/schools-learning-early-years/help-for-parents-returning-to-work
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/schools-learning-early-years/help-for-parents-returning-to-work
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/schools-learning-early-years/help-for-parents-returning-to-work


 Did you know that in 

Stockwood 21.7% of 

the population are 

over 65 compared to  

the Bristol average of 

13.2% 

Next dates for                   

Hengrove Lodge 

Fortnightly , Wednesdays  

2pm – 3pm 

3 Jan 

18 Jan (Thursday) 

31 Jan 

14 Feb (all ages for Half Term) 

NEW...  
Robinson House:                          

Fortnightly Thursdays                            

10am – 11am 

11 Jan 

25 Jan 

8 Feb 

15 Feb (all ages in Half Term) 

Hannah Stopford has joined us from St Monica Trust to run a two 
year project for Bristol Ageing Better. Stockwood has an unusually 
high percentage of older people living here and the project aims 
to reduce isolation and build on the strengths of the community 
to improve wellbeing. Bringing generations together is a great 
way to do this and Hannah will be developing more projects as 
she discovers what people would like to see happening. For exam-
ple, some of the families here have said they would love to see the 
children involved with older people in an allotment project on the 
nursery site, so if you have green fingers (or would like to learn as 
you go), do get in touch. We’re planning a trip to see an allotment 
project in Speedwell on Wednesday 17th January, so call to book a 
free place if you’d like to. There are no limits to the sort of               
projects Hannah can support, so don’t be shy with ideas. She is 
based here at the centre at Stockwood and can be reached on: 

                              Mobile: 07964 342388 or  

                              E-mail: hannah.stopford@stmonicatrust.org.uk 

Speech and Language     

Are you worried about your 
child’s language develop-
ment.  Do you want to know 
how you can help your child?  
Come along to a free drop in 
session for parents with ques-
tions or concerns about their 
child’s communication 

 

Drop-In Sessions   

Tuesday 16th Jan,                             
10-11.30 am at St Bernadette's  

Thursday 1st Feb,                                            
1-3pm at   Ilminster Avenue  

Tuesday 27th Feb,                             
9.30- 11.30am at Stockwood  

 

Confident                                 
Communicators 

Wednesday 21st Feb,                              
1-3pm at Ilminster Avenue 
Free crèche available   

Thurs 8th March,                                     
1-3pm at   Stockwood                    
No crèche available 

 

Talk & Explore (parents 
and children together) 

Wednesday 28th Feb,                                  
1-3pm at Ilminster  Avenue 

Thursday 15th March,                         
1-3pm at Stockwood  

 

Other dates available at other 
Children’s Centres, please 

contact the office for further 
information. 

Little Links dates to remember!!! 

Last day of term – 8th December 2017 

Return to Little Links – 2nd January 2018 

Rachel’s Story… The Benney family started attending baby PEEP at 

the Children’s Centre to meet new people and to get ideas about play. They 
have attended lots of children’s centre groups with their 2 children and 
their son also attended our Little Links nursery. Edward was diagnosed 
with a micro deletion of chromosome 17 at 3 months old which means he is 
delayed in his development, has low muscle tone and is tube fed straight 
into his tummy. We asked Rachel Benney what has been most useful in the 
children’s centre and what difference the centre has made. She said;                                                            
“The whole children’s centre has been amazing at supporting us as a family 
right from Jasmine starting until Edward leaving to start his new adventure 
at school. Every group I have attended has been so helpful and useful. In 
particular has been the 2 years Edward spent at Little Links nursery, it has 
been supporting us as a whole family and especially in the times of                    
Edward’s hospital admissions and times when we have struggled. The 
Southern Comfort group has also been one of the most useful groups and 
has made me make time for myself and do something I enjoy. The                    
children’s centre has made an amazing difference to our family and I                    
cannot thank and praise them enough. It has helped us communicate with 
our son, develop both children socially and also I have made some great 
supportive friends.   I have come to think of the children’s centre as my safe 
place where all my anxieties reduce and I can relax. Now Edward has 
moved I miss the children’s centre and it’s amazing staff.”                                                   

 

The staff at the Children’s Centre are incredibly proud of the part they had to 
play in helping and supporting the Benney family.                                                                                       

Little Links Nursery 

We have had a super end of the year. Fran and Tomas have joined our team 
and they have both settled in very well.  Its been sad to have to say good bye 
to a few children as they move up to “big school” in January, we will miss you 
all very much.  We have lots planned for the New Year and a few new faces 
joining us too. We would like to say thank you to all the parents and        
children who have been staying for our family time on a Thursday, this is a 
lovely hour where you can come and see what we have been up to and help 
your child to grow and learn with us and their friends.   

Please have a read of dates to be remembered and also a little reminder 
about not putting food and drinks in the children’s bags as we do have                  
children who have allergies.   

 
We wish you all a fantastic Christmas and a great 
new year.  See you in January, 

Lianne, Sophie, Fran and Tomas.  

If you have a story you would like to share in our newsletter, please 

get in touch. We’d love to hear from you.  


